

Minutes of PPNO Meeting [Edition 1, Volume 1]

Members were welcomed to the meeting by Doreen Kaneko, President. The meeting was held at Cornwall Community Hospital in Cornwall. The Executive would like to thank Cornwall Community Hospital for their warm reception and hosting a great educational event. Special thanks to Gloria Hamel-Lauzon for assisting to organize the event.

The event had a Mental Health focus with various topics including; Inter-professional Collaboration, Ethical Decision Making, Suicide Risk Assessment and Prevention, and Transitional Care Programs. The Executive wishes to thank all of the presenters for such informative topics and presentations.

We are currently undergoing some changes to the Executive and we are now asking for nominations. If you are interested in being part of the Professional Practice Network of Ontario Executive, please complete the application form that has been sent or contact me,

Doreen Kaneko,

DKaneko@msh.on.ca.



Hello Everyone,

The PPNO Executive would like to hear from you, including topics for next meetingss.

We are also well onto our way for revising the look and purpose of our Website. We would like to hear from you regarding ideas for our Website. What would be helpful to you? We are also looking at how our current Summaries might be linked to our Web pages- So... stay tuned!

The next PPNO meeting is slated for St. Joseph's Healthcare, London November 13th. Agenda on its way......

New Executive 2014/2015

<u>Past President</u> **Jennifer Istvan** The Scarborough Hospital

<u>President</u> **Doreen Kaneko**Markham Stouffville Hospital,

Markham

Treasurer Pam Stuckless, VHA Home Healthcare, Toronto

Member at Large Wendy Benson, Brant Community, Brantford

Member at Large Gloria
Hamel-Lauzon, Cornwall
Hospital, Cornwall

Member at Large Stephen Cassel,

<u>Secretary</u> **Marisa Vaglica,** Humber River Hospital, Toronto